MICT ADVISORY

Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner Advisory

11/1/2021

ADVISORY NO. 2021-1636

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be reminded that, effective today, 01 November 2021, we are tasked to only allow those with a Certificate of Accreditation (CA) and Permit to Operate (PTO), or have a pending application, to transact at our terminal in line with the PPA Memorandum Circular No. 19-2021.

Again, for your reference, copy of the memo for the complete details is shared below:

PPA MC 19-2021

Kindly note that those that will be arriving at the terminal without a PPA CA or PTO (issued or filed) will no longer be allowed to proceed with its transaction.

For any clarifications or questions on the PTO requirement, <u>please contact</u> <u>helpdesk@ppa.com.ph</u> or through the PPA hotlines - (02) 53019453 to 55 or (0961) 4505935.

We look forward to everyone's compliance to avoid any disruption to port transactions.

Many thanks,

MICT Management